Kathy Wesley

The unanimous voices for SL5 have been received by the Washington State Dept of Ecology from
the Port Angeles City Council, the Clallam County Board of Commissioners, the Port Angeles
Business Assn., the North Olympic Peninsula tribes, and countless members of the general public.
The remediation plan needs to involve the complete and total removal of ALL contaminants to an
EPA approved treatment/storage facility, complete restoration of the Ennis Creek estuary for
reestablishment of the once highly productive anadromous salmon runs, and proceed in an
expeditious manner given the 28 year delay for getting this remediation even started.



